
  

 

  
 

Egypt Kuwait Holding Co (Egypt): Inclusion of Alternative Currency Line  

Informative Notice 

03 December 2021 

   
FTSE Russell notes the introduction of an alternative currency line in Egypt Kuwait Holding Co (USD) 

(Egypt, B0QMD00, GEIS Mid Cap) on the Egyptian Exchange (EGX). Shareholders were given the option 

to convert their USD shares in exchange for newly listed EGP shares in Egypt Kuwait Holding Co (EGP) 

(Egypt, BMW7JG1), and the new line listed on 19 September 2021. 

Effective from the open on Monday 20 December 2021 (i.e. December index review effective date), both 
lines will be included within GEIS Mid Cap Egypt and associated indices, with the shares in issue and free 
float for each line incorporating the results from the conversion elections and using data as of the cut-off 
date (12 November). This treatment will be reflected in the review files which are delivered from tonight 
onward. 
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